
The University of the Pacific School of Engineering and Computer Science invites applications for a tenure-track 
position at the rank of Assistant Professor of Computer Engineering, to start Fall 2024.

Full postings are available at https://apptrkr.com/4651658
The successful candidate will be committed to excellence in teaching at a predominantly undergraduate institution 
and dedicated to establishing a research program that engages students.
Teaching responsibilities will include a variety of undergraduate courses offered by the Department of Electrical and 
Computer Engineering, as well as the opportunity to develop new graduate courses in the candidate’s area of 
expertise. Other duties include scholarly research, mentoring senior capstone design projects, participation in 
departmental and university governance, and ongoing professional development.
Questions should be addressed to dmueller@pacific.edu For priority consideration, please apply on or before 
December 15, 2023.
University of the Pacific recognizes that diversity, equity, and inclusion is foundational to the success of our valued 
students and employees. We prioritize policy and decision-making that demonstrates awareness of, and 
responsiveness to, the ways socio-cultural forces related to race, gender, ability, sexuality, socio-economic status, etc. 
impede or propel students, faculty, and staff.
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